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To Whom It May Concern

I am lucky. About 15 years ago, while in the throes of having a custom house built in a remote area, |
met Mr. Rick Weirich. He had been hired by one of my sub contractors to perform some technical
work. Luckily, he was wearing a Dish tee shirt which prompted me to have a conversation with him.

I was having a problem with both Dish and also Direct TV in that they wished to have wiring performed
and checked out before electrical service was available on site. Their requirements were impossible to

perform so we were at an impasse with each of these TV services.

| explained the problem to Mr. Weirich and that was the last problem | have had in the last 15 years
with any of the technical services associated with this house.

Mr. Weirich answers his phone. He listens to the problem. He solves the problem in a timely manner
and for a reasonable price. What more could one hope for.

If there is a need to discuss the credentials of Mr. Weirich, then please feel free to call me at 1-512-787-
3227.

Thank you Rick. Please do not retire.

Lanny Counts
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